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Next Meeting : Sept 2nd  2023 

Door Greeters:  Clay and Angie Robinette 

DJ: Tommy Samole 

 

 



2023 LNSC Officers  

• Pat Hensley...President 
(pat.hensley@hotmail.com)  

• Tommy Wallace...Vice President 
(Mrman5061@aol.com)  

• Del Meadows...Past President 
(meadowsdel@yahoo.com)  

• Michelle Stewart...Secretary 
(mzstewart@bellsouth.net)  

• Stella Duggins...Treasurer 
(stella.duggins@gmail.com)  

• Andrea Shook...Newsletter Editor/
Photographer  

(andreamintz1988@gmail.com)  

• Jr. Norfleet...Webmaster 
(jrnorfleet@gmail.com)  

LNSC Committee Chairs:  

MEMBERSHIP: MICHELLE 
STEWART  

( mzstewart@bellsouth.net)  

WEBMASTER: JR. NORFLEET 
(jrnorfleet@gmail.com)  

JOYS and CONCERNS:   

ANDREA SHOOK 

(andreamintz1988@gmail.com)  

 SOCIAL COMMITTEE :                  
SANDY WILSON AND MARILYN 
WHIPP 

 

LAKE NORMAN SHAG CLUB  

P.O. Box 21  

Denver, NC 28037  

www.lakenormanshagclub.com  

 

SOCIAL MEDIA WEBSITES 

https://www.youtube.com/channel/UCgHbaFhbW3hg9kO3wu6UB2w  

https://www.tiktok.com/@lakenormanshagclub  

https://t.snapchat.com/qbOMn9JY  

https://www.facebook.com/people/Lake-Norman-Shag-Club/100050820082652/  Insta-
gram Coming Soon  



Ronald Basque 

Jeanne Clavel 

Keith Von Glahn 



Hello LNSC Family, 
I hope everyone is doing well and surviving the heat. Just remember on these hot and 

humid days that it is important to stay cool and hydrated. Truthfully, I am looking forward 
to fall temperatures and the cooler air.  

Our August meeting and dance was great and very successful. We had 69 people in  
attendance with 20 of those being guest. We also gained three new members which brings 
our total membership to 195. It’s been wonderful watching our club grow and flourish. 
Thank you all for your dedication and your help with expanding this family.  

On a much sadder note, I want let you all know that our vice president Tommy Wallace 
has decided to step down due to his health. Let’s remember him in our thoughts and      
prayers. He would love to hear from you by phone, text, or by card. We miss you, Tommy.!  
Del Meadows who is our past president has agreed to step in as vice president for the rest 
of the year. Thank you, Del.  

 It is time for our 2024 elections and Carol Duggins (Chair), Taylor Duggins, and Patti 
Quinn have  volunteered to be our nominating committee. A letter from Carol is included in 
this newsletter.  

I am looking forward to the Sandy Beach, Mega Fest on September 3rd. We have a lot 
of people from our club going to this event, some who are members of our club and Sandy 
Beach. It is such a representation of our club and great way to support this event.  

Well, it’s that time again… time to migrate down to the beach. Fall SOS is just around 
the corner. The dates are   September 14th-23. Please don’t forget our pour party at the 
OD Arcade on September 21st from 3-5pm. Members are free and guests are welcome.    
Donations will be greatly appreciated. The ACSC meeting will be held September 22nd and I 
will be attending this meeting.  

I look forward to seeing everyone at our September 2rd meeting.  I hope everyone has 
a great and safe Labor Day weekend! 

Love and Blessings to All 
Pat  
2023 LNSC President 
704-258-0458.  



 Hi Everyone, 

Summer is winding down and Fall SOS is almost here! We added 3 new members in  
August so we now have 195 members!!! Please welcome and introduce yourselves to our 
newest members: Ronald Basque, Jeanne Clavel and Keith vonGlahn. We had amazing 
attendance at the August meeting. 20 guests joined us. The signup sheets are out for 
Chicken Pickin’ and the t-shirts. 

John and I are camping on Sep. 2 nd so we will see you at Fall SOS or at the October 
meeting. 

Remember you can still re-up by sending your $25 (pp) check to: 

Stella Duggins, Treasurer 

PO BOX 21 

Denver, NC 28037 

 

Best regards, 

Michelle 

LNSC SECRETARY 

MEMBERSHIP COMMITTEE 

Mzstewart8034@gmail.com 



 

Hey Y’all,  
 
 I hope everyone is well. It certainly has been hot, but no complaints here. Summer is 
drawing to a close which is sad for me. I feel like this summer has just flown by. I do look 
forward to fall though and all the coziness and beauty it brings. Winter on the other hand, 
forget it...lets not talk about it.  
 I hope y’all are gearing up and dusting off you shaggin’ shoes since FALL SOS is here. I 
have always loved fall migration and all the different activities going on during those weeks. 
It’s time to meet back at some of our old favorite places and have some food, drinks, and 
whole lotta’ fun.   
 I hope to see everyone at our Saturday meeting. I know we have missed out on a lot 
this year. It’s been a bit hectic with my work schedule and school among other things. I also 
hope that you all have a great, safe, and restful Labor Day Weekend.  
 
Lots of love to everyone,  
Andrea 
 
 
P.S.  What did the dirt say to the rain?  Keep this up and my name will be mud!  
 



 

BIRTHDAYS 

 

Martin Oehler:09/1 

Mike Felts:09/5 

Susan Godfrey: 09/2 

Stella Duggins : 09/2 

Ron Lewis: 09/06 

Patti Quinn: 09/8 

Joan Coates: 09/12 

Don Williams: 09/12 

Jackie Farmer: 09/13 

Junior Litter: 09/14 

Ronnie Gregory: 09/15 

Gerald Miller: 09/17 

Sheila Samole:09/17 

Randy Godfrey: 09/19 

Mack Robinette: 09/20 

Kathleen Buntyn:09/20 

Robbie Carr: 09/21 

Beth Cornwell: 09/21 

Cambria Nielsen: 09/24 

Jo Beatty:09/25 

John Hass: 09/25 

West P Hunter: 09/22 

Sonny Wilson: 09/30 

 

 

ANNIVERSARIES 

 

Don and Julia Williams: 
09/2/1967 

Lynn and Gil Algier:  

09/4/2010 

Jeff and Pam Bundy:  

09/6/1984 

Christopher and Andrea Shook : 
09/17/2016 

Bill and Wanda Cavin: 
09/29/2001 

 

 



CONCERNS 
 

Tommy Wallace-Undergoing medical testing 
 

Donnie and Sue Warren 
 
Martha Baker– recovering from stroke. Doing well 
 
Patsy Fuller– Recovering from surgery 
 
Mary Robinette– Fractured her ankle and is recovering 

 

JOYS 

FALL SOS IS ALMOST HERE 



Genuine Gene Hensley 

09/1: Winston Salem Shag Club 

09/2: Land Harbour - Linville 

09/3: Sandy Beach Shag Club- Megafest 

09/6: Redd's on Union 

09/9: Wounded Warriors Heart Fundraiser-Linville 

09/19: SOS Arcade(12-4p) 

09/21: SOS Fat Harolds (5-9p) 

09/22: SOS Arcade (12-4p) 

 

Curtis Treece 

 09/3: Sandy Beach Shag Club- Megafest 

 

Tommy Samole 

09/2: Lake Norman Shag club Saturday 

09/8: Winston Salem Shag club Friday 

09/14: SOS Od Arcade Inside 8 til close Thursday 

09/15: SOS Porch Pardy OD Arcade 4 to 8 Friday 

09/18: SOS OD Arcade Inside 8 til Close Monday 

09/22: SOS Porch Pardy OD Arcade 4 to 8 Friday 

09/23: SOS OD Arcade Inside 4 to 8 Saturday 

 

Donnie "FISH" Meadows 

09/1: Boppers Shag Club 

09/3: MegaFest-Sandy Beach 

09/6: The Landing 

09/9: Statesville Shag Club 

09/20: OD ARCADE: 8p-closing 

 

 

 



 

FALL MIGRATION 

 IS JUST AROUND THE CORNER 

 

Dates: September 14-23, 2023 

 

 LNSC POUR PARTY DATES 

September 22nd, 2023 

3-5pm @ the OD ARCADE 

 

Members are Free 

Guests are Welcome 

Donations are appreciated 














